Chair and Committee Members
Community and Protective Services Committee
City of London
300 Dufferin Ave
London, ON N6B 1Z2

Re: discussion on our priorities for this council year

Dear colleagues:

Maintaining a clear focus on our top priorities is always important, but it is even more important now as city staff, charities and nonprofits, businesses and residents are adapting to the impacts of the coronavirus pandemic. People are stressed, worried and tired. City staff are doing a remarkable job progressing on so many of the priorities in our strategic plan.

I hope we can have a discussion at this meeting about what we want to focus on as a committee over the next 12 months and what we do not want to focus on. I know that all of the service areas that report to CPSC are worthwhile and important, but in this next year, which are the ones we want to focus on in terms of change or new initiatives?

I look forward to our discussion.

Regards, Jesse

Chair, Community and Protective Services Committee Councillor, Ward 4